Warsaw, 15 September 2011

SEJM
OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND

EUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

CHARIMAN
Stanistaw Rakoczy

Mr Edmund Wittbrodt

Chairman

of the EU Affairs Committee

of the Senate of the Republic of Poland

Dear Mr Wittbrodt,

I am pleased to hereby forward to you the candidacy of Ms Magdalena Skrzynska
for the post of permanent member of the COSAC secretariat for 2012 and 2013.

Ms Magdalena Skrzynska has build up broad experience in the field of European
affairs working in the secretariat of the EU Affairs committee. During all the years spent
in the Chancellery of the Sejm, she was involved in the works of the COSAC assisting
members of parliament attending the COSAC conferences. Since 2008 she has been
working in Brussels as a representative of the Chancellery of the Sejm to the EU. She is
also member of the COSAC secretariat. In thise capacity she has developed an excellent
working relations with colleagues from other parliaments.

I am deeply convinced that Ms Skrzynska’s knowledge and longstanding
commitment in the works of the COSAC conference will duly contribute to the work of
COSAC secretariat.

Yours sincerely,




